
Part of Augusta Expo’s mission as stated on our website, is to “provide
opportunities for individual and business growth through education, information
and entertainment for our community.”  We have seen such opportunities
throughout October and November.
October began with a “It’s Fall Y’all” event and the Fishersville Antiques Expo
returned for their Fall expo. Heritage Promotions brings this expo both in the
Spring and Fall, and it was another great weekend with quality dealers and
collectors, antiques, and food!  
Other events held in October were Virginia Rural Water Association’s training
days, and Exoticon, the Reptile and Exotic Pet Show. Also, Augusta County
Cornhole held several practices and their October Tournament, the SAW
World of Works career event for middle school students was here, and UPS
used our Annex space for an employee appreciation meeting. There were
also six private parties that were held during October.
November was also busy with another private party, a private event, usage of
our parking lot and a camping space, and more. Others included a
Woodturner’s Symposium, a Market Animal Show event, Lifeline Screening,
another regional competition with Augusta County Cornhole, a Showmasters
Gun Show, a Roller Derby with the Charlottesville Derby Dames, and our own
Fall 2024 Arts, Craft, and Vendor Show! 
What a great weekend we had at this fall’s show. With all booth spaces filled,
great artists, crafters and vendors, good food, special visitors and furry
friends from Shenandoah Valley Animal Services Center, and wonderful
customers and volunteers, it was a big success! This year we saw over 3600
folks come through our doors, and collected a large number of donations for
the animal service center! 
In addition to all of these events, November also brought us folks needing
space from Augusta Bird Club and LOVE, Inc. Plus, others from Bridge
Christian Church used space to build props for their Christmas service.
We are thankful for those of you who support Augusta Expo. As 2024 comes
to an end, we thank you for your contributions to our organization, whether it
is by renting out space, coming to an event held here, or by volunteering your
time and/or talents. These all help Augusta Expo to continue to bring a variety
of events to foster education, information, and entertainment to the
community while stimulating the local economy. Thank You, and wishing all a
very Happy Holiday Season!

Events Updates

News from
Augusta Expo

Thank You Volunteers!

Facilities Updates

www.augustaexpo.com November/December 2024

Click on our website address in the header
for information about upcoming events!

Wishing All A Very Happy
Holiday Season!

Articles by Annie Collins

There have been some repairs to our roof due to some significant leaks that
were discovered during the heavy rain we received this fall. 

Many thanks to those of you who were
there for us at this year’s Fall Arts, Craft,
and Vendor Show! Volunteers are crucial  to
the success of our Arts and Craft Shows.  
You provided us with the additional hands
needed to assist us in making it another
successful show. We are grateful to you all!
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